
Fall 2017 Newsletter

SAVE THE DATE:

♦ December 5
University Christmas Tree
Lighting

♦ January 13
Basketball Game for Alumni
and Friends

♦ April 28
Co-sponsor with Sigma
Theta Tau Networking Day
and Spring Brunch

KEEP IN TOUCH:
Phone: (973) 761-9306
Web: nursing.shu.edu
Email: nursing@shu.edu

Join us on Facebook to learn
about College of Nursing
events and alumni information.

True�Blue�Nurse
The�Seton�Hall�College�of Nursing Newsletter

Fall 2017 Haley Awards Honors
Nursing Leaders

The 2017 Margaret C. Haley Awards ceremony
recognized graduates of the College of Nursing who
have made an impact in nursing. Read more »

Geriatric Patients and Dementia Care
Research Presented

Nursing Professor Judith Lucas presents national
findings on geriatric patients and Dementia care
at Health Affairs Briefing. Read more »

American Health
Council Elects Laura
Garrido, BSN ‘11 to
Nursing Board

Laura Garrido, High Risk
Antepartum Staff Nurse at
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Barnabas Medical Center has
been elected into the American Health Council’s Board
of Nurses. Read more »

Seton Hall Nurses
Honored As NJBIZ
Healthcare Heroes

Samantha Singh-Hernandez
nominated for the Educational
Hero Award. Alana Cueto
nominated for the Public Health

Hero Award. Read more »

Pirate’s Eye on Rubén
Fernández ’75

Ruben Fernandez is a
dedicated member of the Seton
Hall nursing community and
awarded patient care
professional. Read more »

Nurses Attend UN Commission On
Status of Women

Two undergraduate nursing students had the privilege
of participating in the United Nations 61st Commission
on Women. Read more »
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